
Update Your Browser Bookmarks 

 

 On Sunday, August 16th Information Technology Services will be making security updates to the 
ETSU Webmail portal that will impact login and other Single Sign On services.  Users should be minimally 
impacted by the updates, however, if you have the Webmail login page bookmarked that will need to be 
updated.  The new link for Webmail and online Office Application logins is – https://portal.office.com  
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